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’Regulation of Retail Forex’

To whom it may concern:
I think that the proposed R]:N 3038-A(~61 regulations concerning retail Forex

trading is insane.
All you will do is push US traders to overseas brokers. This is just a terrible

idea. I
can not believe you are even considering this type of regulation.

Dale Williams


